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From Ryan Livergood

To libraryboard

Cc Noreen Reese; Gina Ornelas; Amy Blanchard; Sandy Beda; Jan Marsh; 'AFarr@MichaelSilver.com'

Sent Friday, December 11, 2020 10:52 AM

Good morning,

As I shared with the Board at the December 2020 Committee of the Whole, our retaining wall along the 
northwest corner of the building (see photo above) needs replaced soon. While it is doubtful that we 
can get it replaced before spring, we would like to make arrangements to replace it as soon as possible. 
Unfortunately, we did not account for this expenditure in the current fiscal year’s budget. However, we 
do have just over $21,000 remaining from the parking lot project. Thus, I am asking the Board to 
consider approving up to $9,000 in the current fiscal year’s budget to fund replacing the retaining wall.

Thanks,
Ryan

Ryan Livergood
Executive Director
Warren-Newport Public Library District
224 N. O’Plaine Road
Gurnee, IL 60031
847-244-5150 ext. 3101
rlivergood@wnpl.info
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